
F
Co munications

Legal Department

1 Davis Farm Road

Portland, ME 04103

June 27, 2011

VIA FED EX
Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord NH 03301

Re: Adoption of Interconnection Agreement under Section 252(e) of the
Telecommunications Act

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing under Section 252(e) of the Telecommunications Act of 1996 are an original
and six copies of Charter Fiberlink NH-CCO, LLC’s letter of adoption of the Interconnection Agreement
between C & W Communications LLC and Verizon New Hampshire for the State of New Hampshire.

Questions that the Commission or interested persons may have regarding this filing should be
directed to me or to Charter’s representative:

Charles A. Hudak, Esq.
Friend, Hudak & Harris, LLP
Three Ravinia Drive, Suite 1450
Atlanta, Georgia 30346
Tel: 770-399-9500

Please stamp the enclosed copy of this letter and return it to me for our files in the enclosed self-
addressed, stamped envelope. Thank you for your assistance.

Regulatory Attorney
SD
Enclosures
cc: Charlie Hudak


